Who:
WCHS JROTC Cadets

What: Holiday Party
Where: WCHS
When: 15 DEC 2021

Why: Celebrate as a
JROTC family

One more event that brings us closer to normal. On 15 December 2021, the Leaders of the Pack Regiment once again hosted their annual Holiday party. As
usual, this event is designed, coordinated and conducted by Cadets. As usual, our Cadets did an amazing job creating an event that will be memorable for the
WCHS JROTC family. The Cadets had a great meal of pizza and other assorted snacks followed by an ugly sweater contest, wrap the Cadet contest with the
culminating event being the “pie in your face”. Surprisingly, the Cadets seemed to really enjoy putting a pie into the face of their instructors. It was nice to
have our Cadets together in a fun environment to celebrate the season as well as a very successful first semester.
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